NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION

Division of Environmental Remediation, Remedial Bureau C
625 Broadway, 11th Floor, Albany, NY 12233-7014

P: (518} 402-9662 | F: (518} 402-9679 ’
www.dec.ny.gov

December 8, 2016

Katherine Vater, Project Manager

National Grid

Fleet Services Building/Administration Office
287 Maspeth Avenue

Brooklyn New York 11211

RE: 2016 First Semiannual Monitoring (SA1) Report
received November 14, 2016
Former Clifton MGP Site
Site No. 243023
Town of Clifton, Richmond County

Dear Ms. Vater:

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (the
Department) has reviewed the 2016 First Semiannual Monitoring (SA1) Report-

for the Clifton MGP site, received November 14, 2016. The Report is hereby approved.

If you have any queétions concerning this matter, please contact me at 518-402-
9680.

Richard H. Dana, CPG
Engineering Geologist
MGP Remediation Section

ec. Gardiner Cross
Stephanie Selmer, NYSDOH
Shail Pandya, AECOM
Andrew Prophete, National Grid
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